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DATE: September 3, 2024 
TO: Prospective Proposers 
FROM: Jolene Coulter, Director of Purchasing 
RE: City of Aurora’s Promise for a Better Future 

Children’s Savings Account Program, Addendum #2 
 
This notice forms a part of the Request for Proposal 24-098: City of Aurora’s Promise for a Better 
Future Children’s Savings Account Program. All other information pertaining to this Request 
for Proposal shall remain the same. 

 
Sealed Bid Proposals will be received at the City of Aurora, Attn: City Clerk, 44 E. Downer Place, 
Aurora, Illinois 60507, until 12:00 pm, CST, Friday, September 6, 2024. It is the sole 
responsibility of the Proposer to see that their Proposal is received by the due date and 
time. No Late proposals will be accepted. 

 
Clarification:  
 
Page 38, section 6. Termination:  
 
The City is willing to consider any proposal that incorporates a clause the either 
side can terminate the agreement for cause. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the Bid Proposal Form. 
Failure to do so may subject the bidder to disqualification. 
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